
Nancy Dole <nlouisedole@gmail.com> 
 
please add for fifteenth meeting with your board.  
There’s no difference between these two oaks. At present everyone drives around the first one, 
which is by my home, and new owner wants to cut down the second one. There's actually more 
room to get around the second one. If new owner can't get around the second one, then they 
aren't going to be able to get around the first one either. Not looking forward to dealing with 
that. Time to address it is now. The road should go on the other side of the first tree if anyone 
wants to bring equipment and trucks in there. No one ever has.  
 
 


